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Dear prayer partners, 
 
Greetings from Buenos Aires!  The last few weeks in the States were full of so many blessings… 
It was like a family reunion with all the family and friends for our grandson’s wedding and to visit us 
before we left. What a wonderful way to end our time in the States. 
 
Although we had seen pictures of the construction on the church building, it was amazing to see “in 
person”.   We are thrilled to see the church doing well under our son George’s leadership.   
 
After George preached a powerful message on 
the rich young ruler Al was able to lead a 36-
year-old married man to the Lord.  Carlos 
Gomez was ready and just needed someone to 
lead him.  Praise the Lord!!  His wife is already a 
Christian.  
 
Al has been witnessing to Agustin, a man selling 
lunch meats and cheese across the street in the 
same block where we live.  Saturday, as he and 
Daniel Rios started out on visitation, they 
stopped to talk to Agustin and were able present 
the gospel. He asked the Lord to save him and 
has started a discipleship lesson this week.  
Please pray for his spiritual growth. 
 

 
 
 

Natalia, a lady from the church brings 
children from her neighborhood to 
Sunday School.  These precious girls 
have been coming faithfully.  They 
asked Jesus to come into their hearts a 
few weeks ago.  Their Sunday School 
teacher is helping them with discipleship 
lessons to help them grow spiritually. 
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Last month Al had the privilege to preach at the men’s meeting in our church as well as in a Sunday 
morning service. He will be preaching for Father’s Day. Please continue to pray for God’s direction 
and leadership as we seek His will in this new stage in our lives.  Our prayer is to serve Him who 
gave His all for us until He calls us home. 
 
We just wanted to share the last-minute blessings from Sunday, June 11th. Al had the privilege to lead 
Nicolas Ruiz a 34-year-old young man to the Lord after the morning service.  He is a customer at the 
bank where our grandson Marcos works.  Marcos invited him to come to church.  After the service 
Nicolas sent Marcos a message saying he had accepted Jesus as his personal Savior. And thanked 
him for inviting him to church also expressing his desire to continue attending.  In the evening Elisa 
Raquel also accepted the Lord!!  Liliana invited her.  Liliana’s mother is always praying for “fruit”.  God 
is answering her prayers! 
 
Please join us praying for “more fruit”.  And for spiritual growth for these new Christians. 
 
Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support!  Rejoice with us for the souls saved!!  May 
the Lord continue to bless you as you serve Him. 
 
Serving Christ in Argentina, 
 
Al & Marty 
 

 

 

 

 

Three generations serving the Lord. Glory to God!! 

George 
Marcos Matias 

Al 


